Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the February 5, 1896 meeting.

Board members present were: Tom Davis, Paula Clemente and Peter
Moore. Also present was Business Manager Phil Dwight and
Memorial Park Committee members Carter Proctor and Bruce Cuddihy.

The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. and Carter and Bruce discussed
the proposed warrant article for additions to Memorial Park. Tt
was agreed that the warrant would be expanded to include addition
of toilet facilities in the Park. The Selectmen will recommend
approval of the article.

The Selectmen reviewed the drafts of the proposed Selectmen's
letter for the Town Report, the warrant and materials for the
Budget Hearing on February 12,

The minutes of the January 29 meeting were approved.

The receipt of the petition for inclusion of a warrant article
for support of Project L.I.F.T. was acknowledge. As there were
the necessary 25 valid signatures it will be placed on the
warrant. ("by petition” and "not recommended®).

It was agreed that the property formerly owned by Arthur Cole
{Map 8B lot 1727) would be sold back to Mr. Cole for payment of
past due taxes,

Tom Davis agreed to review the proposed contract from Bettigole,

Andrew and Clark Inc. re: engineering services for the Gregg Lake
Bridge.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M,

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight Business Manager



